
The Friends of St.Mary’s and St.John’s 

Wine tasting evening, Saturday 9th October 

 
The Friends of St.Mary’s and St.John’s brings together those in the community who want to help 

maintain the church buildings and churchyards in our Parish for future generations.  Members of all 

faiths and none are welcomed. 

The Friends are holding a wine tasting and cheese evening in Goring Heath Parish Hall, Whitchurch 

Hill, on Saturday October 9th at 7.30pm.  This is the first social and fund-raising event The Friends 

have held for nearly two years and entry will be by ticket only.  Numbers are limited and tickets cost 

£15 each.  

Tickets can be obtained in advance from Sally Woolhouse sally.woolhouse@gmail.com or Paul 

Witcher pvwitcher@aol.co.uk . We look forward to your support and an enjoyable evening together. 
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